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Media Invitation: 7th European Quality Assurance Forum, Tallinn, 22-24 November 2012

The European University Association (EUA) is pleased to invite you to the seventh European Quality
Assurance Forum (EQAF) that will take place at Tallinn University, Tallinn, Estonia, from 22 to 24
November 2012. Every year, the EQAF brings together high-level speakers on Quality Assurance (QA)
in higher education and professionals from the HE sector to discuss the latest trends in QA.

The 2012 EQAF, entitled ‘How does quality assurance make a difference?’, will explore the impact of
external and internal QA on higher education policies and institutional realities.

The Forum is co-organised by EUA, the European Association for Quality Assurance in Higher
Education (ENQA), the European Students’ Union (ESU) and the European Association of Institutions
in Higher Education (EURASHE) and aims to create a unique platform for the higher education and
QA communities to monitor, shape and anticipate developments in the area.

For more information or to see the programme of the event please visit the event website.
http://www.eua.be/EQAF Tallinn.aspx

- Ends -

Please note that prior registration is necessary for journalists as the number of places is limited.

To register, please send an email to andrew.miller@eua.be

Please note that unfortunately EUA cannot pay accommodation or travel costs for this event.

For more information, please contact: Andrew Miller: Tel: +32 2 743 11 59, + 32 473 748 785 email:
andrew.miller@eua.be
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